Year 7 Admissions September 2024

[bookmark: _GoBack]Applications for Year 7 for September 2024 are now open.  The national offer date for secondary school admissions is 1st March 2024.  To apply for a place please follow this link Walsall Secondary Admissions to fill out the local authority preference form.  This form has to be completed by 31st October 2023.
